
Message from Leash-free Mississauga Volunteer President 

As a nonprofit volunteer organization, your membership supports our valuable work, by  

 Supporting the many volunteers who spend countless hours in maintaining the 
seven leash-free parks and organizing park clean-ups 

 Planning and financing for park enhancements  
 Working closely with the City on poop recycling programs and other initiatives 

Your membership gives you: 

 Bi-annual newsletters 
 Voting privileges at the Annual General Meeting 
 Access to Board meeting minutes via the website 
 Park specific updates such as park closures to save you an unnecessary trip 
 A voice to the City to enhance existing parks and promote more leash-free parks 
 Honour the memory of your dog on the Dog Memorial when that sad time comes 
 Support to the dog community in Mississauga 

 

We need your support.   

Membership is $15 for one dog; $20 for two to four dogs. 

All funds support the leash-free parks. 

Please sign up or renew on-line at www.leashfreemississauga.ca 

Have ideas or want to volunteer? Contact your park representative via our website. 

We do this for the dogs who just love running around off leash. 

Thank you in advance for your membership and your support for the leash-free parks. 

Gayle Laws  President    February 2019 

 


